
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

Report cards will be distributed on Tuesday of this week. A hard copy will be sent home with 

students and a digital copy will be sent by email to parents with an email on file in PowerSchool. 

As a reminder, parents can check student progress at any time through the Parent Portal feature 

of PowerSchool. 

 

Students will take the MAP tests this Wednesday and Thursday. These growth assessments will 

be administered similar to the way will we conduct our EOG’s so it is important that students are 

on time. 

 

If you have a rising 7th grader, I want to remind you to make sure that you have the required 

immunizations before the start of school next year. If you have any questions about this, you can 

contact the school office. 

 

The baseball and softball teams will play at home on Monday against Northwest Middle and at 

Northern Middle on Thursday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


